# P P SAVANI UNIVERSITY

Second Semester of B.Com Examination June 2022

# CFLS1010 Linguistic Proficiency(A1)

27.06.2022, Monday

Time: 9:00 a.m. To 11:30 a.m.

Maximum Marks: 60

#### Instructions:

- 1. The question paper comprises of two sections.
- 2. Section I and II must be attempted in same answer sheets.

#### SECTION - I

Q-1 Read the following passage and answer the questions: Short Question (ANY FIVE)

During most of recorded history, tuberculosis has been among the most feared of human ills. It is one of the few human diseases that can be traced with certainty far back into antiquity, the infection having been found in the bones of Egyptian mummies. During the nineteenth century it spread with the growth of city slums, reaching epidemic proportions throughout the industrialized nations. It was known as the 'white plague'. Now due to better nutrition and living standards and the use od modern drugs and vaccines, it is no longer a major threat to life in the developed regions of the world. But in less fortunate regions it remains a major killer even today

The cause of the disease is a tiny bacillus, some 0.004 millimeter long at the most, which was first discovered by the German bacteriologist Robert Koch in 1882. As well as the bacillus which specifically infects human beings, there is a type which infects cattle but may also attack humans, there are also different strains which cause TB in birds, mice and other animals.

- (i) Is it true that tuberculosis has been the most fearful disease in history?
- (ii) How can we be certain that tuberculosis existed even in the distant past?
- (iii) Why is tuberculosis a grater threat to the people of underdeveloped countries than to those of developed ones.
- (iv) What causes a man to fall a victim to tuberculosis?
- (v) Is it completely true that different bacilli cause tuberculosis in men and cattle?

# Q - 2 (a) Write what kind of sentences these are!

[05]

[05]

- 1. I know you.
- 2. Will he go?
- 3. Come at once?
- 4. How foolish?
- 5. God save him?

### Q-2 (b) Underline the Nouns of these sentences:

[05]

- 1. Justice is a noble quality.
- 2. The cleverness of the boy is admirable.
- 3. Fish live in water.
- 4. She is a beauty.'
- 5. He is the Milton of India.

#### OR

## Q-2 (a) Write the feminine of these masculine genders:

[05]

- 1. Bull
  - 2. Dog
  - 3. Fox
  - 4. Uncle
- 5. Monk
  Q-2 (b) Change the number:

### [05]

	1. Mountain	
	2. Cow	
	3. Bee	
	4. Actor	
0.26-	5. Lion	
Q-3(a)	Write 5 words related to Rainy season.	[05]
Q-3(b)	Write 5 words related to Cricket.	[05]
	OR ,	
Q-3(a)	Fill in the blanks with (A/An/the)	[05]
	1. I want pen.	
	2. Is he European?	
	3. His brother is engineer.	
91	4. We took man to doctor.  5. He is MBA.	
Q-3 (b)	Underline the pronouns:	roe1
Q - 3 (b)	1. He told me to follow him.	[05]
	2. I have lost the book you gave me.	
	3. Do as I tell you.	
	4. I have sent your brother to him.	
	5. They are angry with me.	
Q-4	Attempt any one	[05]
(i)	Write a paragraph on "Your Home".	
(ii)	Write a paragraph on "Your Mother".	
	SECTION - II	
Q-1	Answer the Following: (Short Question/Fill in the Blanks)	[05]
	What Will You Be	
	What will you be when you grow up? A dancer? or A doctor?	
	A dancer? or A doctor?  A teacher? Or A cricketer?	
	There are so many careers you can	
	choose to do	
	It's very very hard to decide you know	
	Sometimes you may keep on thinking	
	Doing many jobs and never deciding.	
	Monday you will be a street keeper	
	Wednesday you will chart the skies with	
	the navy	
	Thursday you will go for the war with	
*	the army *	
	Friday you will be happy on sea, as a sailor	
	Saturday you are back to be a tailor	
	And on Sunday again you will	
	keep wondering	
	What the years that lie ahead will	
	likely bring	
(i)	List the jobs mentioned in this poem?	
(ii)	On which day will you not wonder about any job?	
(iii)	What can you do if you join the army?	

(iv)	Which lines say that you are still not old enough to do any job?	
(v)	Find similar words from the poem for the following words.	
(,)	a) jobs	
	b) difficult	
(vi)	Find two rhyming pairs from the poem.	
	a)b)	
Q-2(a)	Join sentences using Relative Pronouns:	[05]
	1. I know the boy. He did it.	[oo]
	2. The book is lost. I bought it.	
	3. Delhi is the capital of India. It is an old city.	
	4. This is the girl. You helped her.	
	5. You gave me a pen. It is a good one.	
Q-2(b)	Find out and underline the Adjectives:	[05]
	1. This is the red book.	[03]
	2. Ram is a tall boy.	
	3. Seema is a beautiful girl.	
	4. Ratan is very naughty.	
	5. It is raining heavily.	
	OR	
Q-2(a)	Use the Simple past of the following verbs and make sentences with that verb.	[05]
	1. See	
	2. Do	
	3. Come	
	4. Live	
0.2(b)	5. play	
Q-2(b)	Write the names of the helping verbs in the following sentences.  1. Bunny is playing.	[05]
	2. Bulu is laughing.	
	3. He has done wrong.	
	4. Cats are jumping.	
	5. I shall go.	
Q-3(a)	Write 5 words related to emotions and write opposites of those words.	[05]
Q-3(b)	Write 5 words related to school and make sentences with those words.	[05]
	OR	[oo]
Q-3(a)	Write the names of the tenses used in the following sentences.	[05]
	1. Children like sweets.	[co]
	2. I am reading a book.	
	3. I have seen him.	
	4. They bought toys.	
	5. They have done the work.	
Q-3(b)	Make 10 sentences using daily appliances you use on your daily life.	[05]
Q-4	Attempt any one	[05]
(i)	Suppose you stay in hostel and you need examination fees for your college. Write a letter to	
	your father asking for that.	
(ii)	Write a letter to your cousin sister requesting her to go for a trip with you to Shimla.	